
Christmas Performance DVDs 
 
We are selling DVDs of the Primary and Secondary 
Christmas performances for £2.00 each. If you would 
like to purchase one, please email Helen Soper and she 
will add the amount to your ParentPay account. 
 

Springboard Project  
 

Congratulations to Luke Large on gaining paid 
employment as a result of his hard work on The 
Springboard Project, our supported internship 
programme.  We are delighted that two of our original 
nine interns have now moved to paid employment 
within the first term - we're looking forward to seeing 
more success in 2020! For more information about The 
Springboard Project, contact Laura Armitage - 
laura.armitage@springfield.cheshire.sch.uk 
 

Message from the Headteacher 
 

As we come to the end of another amazing year, we 
would like to wish everyone a very relaxing and 
enjoyable Christmas break and thank you for your 
continued support which has lead to some outstanding 
achievements for our children this year.  
 
School reopens on Monday 6th January 2020. Have a 
great Christmas everyone!! 

 

 
Springfield School 

 
  

  SEN SPECIALIST SCHOOL 

Welcome to our fourteenth edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter for the 2019/2020 
academic year. This will keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 

 

1AJ 95.56% 2JK 92.50% 3AO 94.00% 3NA 92.50% 
1JC 85.56% 2LB 73.08% 3AP 73.75% 3NH 80.00% 
1SR 87.50% 2MD 75.76% 3HM 83.33% 4AJ/HM 86.67% 
2AL 100.00% 1NP/KA 96.25% 3LC 83.00% 6EM 86.00% 
2CS 98.75% 2NS/HR 80.00% 3MW 74.55% 6PF 85.56% 

Week back after Christmas at Springfield 
 

Monday 6th January School opens for the Spring Term 
6EM Regular Walks 
6PF Supermarket visits 

Tuesday 7th January 6PF Garden Centre visits 

Wednesday 8th January 6EM Shopping 
3LC Apollo Buckingham gymnastics 
6PF Apollo Buckingham visits 

Thursday 9th January 3LC Travel Training/ Road safety visits 

Friday 10th January 6EM swimming 
Continence clinic ring 01270 275411 for an appointment 

 

 

Have great Christmas! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 

NEWSLETTER 14 – 20th December 2019 

Whole school Attendance this week – 86.41% 

Continence clinic appointments in the New Year 
 

Springfield School Continence Clinic appointments are 
on 13/03/2020 in the afternoon 13:30-16:00. To book 
please call 01270 275411. An appointment letter will 
then be sent to you to confirm your appointment. 
Appointments are limited to 5 per session with 
Samantha and half an hour per appointment. 
 

Lighthouse Centre 
 
On Thursday 19th December staff from Springfield gave 
up their time and their culinary skills to prepare a meal 
for the homeless people that access the Lighthouse 
Centre.  
 

3HM 
  
In 3HM we have enjoyed some festive themed craft 
activities. We have been making traditional Christmas 
cards and all made our own Christmas stockings. We 
cooked some traditional Christmas foods and tasted 
them and have enjoyed some Christmas movies and 
chill out time! 
  

 3AO Cadbury World 
 
Photos are on the school website of 3AO’s visit to 
Cadbury World last week. 
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